Innisdale Daily Announcements

March 19, 2024

Outbound All Outbound Club members wishing to attend this year’s Spring Hiking Trip to Bruce Peninsula National
Park should plan to attend the meeting Thursday at lunch in room 232.

Soccer Girls’ soccer is in the Large Gym today at lunch and the small gym Thursday after school. Anyone wanting to
join must bring signed forms and shin guards.

Video Game | The video game club is meeting tomorrow at lunch! Be sure to bring your game controllers and your

Club competitive attitude tomorrow at lunch!

Junior Boys | There will be a junior boys rugby practice immediately after school on Wednesday March 20th. No

Rugby experience required. Just bring gym clothes and clean shoes.

Track and Anyone interested in joining this year's track and field team is asked to attend a brief meeting in room 253,

Field today, at the beginning of lunch. If you can't attend the meeting, please see Mr. Denes or Mr. Rodney

Leadership Attention Invaders! Staff/Student Hockey game tickets are on sale in G-hall during lunch today and sales will
continue until Friday. They are $3 and can be paid with cash, debit, or on school cash online. The game will
take place on March 26th at the end of period 3 and all of period 4. Get your tickets while you can! You must
have a ticket to enter the game.
If you have paid on school cash online you must come to the table at lunch to show your receipt and get your
ticket!!!
On the March Break, ten members of Innisdale's debate team travelled to Queen's University to compete in

Debate the Queen's National High School Debate Championship. Our debaters competed in five rounds of debate

Team on challenging topics. Our top teams were Lucas Smith and Josh Geelen with two first place finishes, and
Leine McKeown and Scar Grewal with a first place and a second-place finish. Congratulations to all
competitors on their efforts.
Attention badminton players: This is a reminder that Juniors and Grade 9s have a practice after school today

Badminton in the large gym. As well, the girls that are participating in the girls doubles league play at Bear Creek today,
could you please see Mr. Martynyshyn at the beginning of lunch in room 255.

Robotics The robotics team will meet today at lunch and after school to prepare for tomorrow's competition in

Team Collingwood. Please ensure your permission forms have been signed in school cash online!




